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RE: High School students collecting younger brothers & sisters from Plumpton P.S.

Dear PPS Community,

Our main priority at this time is to work as hard as we can to continue to keep
our school covid-free. | believe that together, parents, carers and staff, we have
done an amazing job.

The number of parents entering the school to collect children at the end of the
day has dropped quite significantly. However, we do seem to have an increased
number of high school students coming in to collect their younger siblings. This
has greatly decreased space available for social distancing for adults.

From tomorrow (Friday 14/8) and until further notice, staff will be directing all
high school students straight to the school hall, where they will meet their
younger brothers and sisters. This will allow more space for social distancing
for the parents and carers collecting their children.

We greatly appreciate your continued support. Please feel free to call me if you
have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,

és M Larkin

Principal
13/8/2020
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